
From: Patrick Walsh  
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 7:15 PM 
To: House Resources <House.Resources@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SJR7 
 
I would like to express my support for SJR7 the resolution urging the Dept of Interior BLM to implement 
a lease program in the coastal plain of ANWR (specifically the 1002 area).  It is important to realize this 
critical step is absolutely necessary in the progression of identifying potential deposits but it is still many 
years away from any form of development.   
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